
Mr. Bob Coffman 
President 
Coffman Enterprises, Inc. 
aka  Caddie Fore The Hole 
38 E Moon Valley Dr. 
Phoenix, AZ 
  
  
Dear Bob,         9/5/12 
  
  
 We have just completed another successful Patriot Golf Day weekend, and I 
wanted to take a moment to Thank You, and your team of ‘Caddies’ for reaching 
another milestone in support of the Folds of Honor Foundation. To date, your 
organization has provided over $25,000.00 to the Folds of Honor Foundation through 
your ‘Caddie Fore The Hole’ program. 
  
 Your organization has consistently ‘teamed up’ with various golf courses over the 
last few years to conduct your unique ‘Par 3’ contest in support of our foundation. The 
results far exceeded our expectations! We hope those same courses will continue to 
partner with you going forward, and we would encourage other courses to consider the 
benefits of this program as well. 
  
 As a veteran yourself, I know you recognize the struggles and hardships that our 
military families find challenging to address. Your organization’s efforts have had a 
significant impact on the scholarships we have been able to provide to them. Once 
again, thank you and your caddies, for being ‘wingmen’ in support of our mission! 
  
  
Sincerely, 
  
  
  
  
Tony Biata, PGA 
Folds of Honor Foundation 
Director of Patriot Golf Day 
5800 North Patriot Drive 
Owasso, OK 74055 
Office -- (918) 274-4700 
Cell -- (315) 258-3912 
tbiata@foldsofhonor.org 
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